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Dear Mayor Leach and TCDC Councilors, 

My name is Alan Dewar and I own a holiday house in Coromandel. 

I oppose the various provisions for Visitor Accommodation throughout the 
Proposed Thames Coromandel District Plan (“Proposed Plan”) as they relate 

to renting out of private dwellings/holiday homes. 

There is no proven evidence that the consumption of local resources and the 
amenity effects on neighbours are any different with holiday rental holiday 
homes compared to properties used by their owner/family/friends. 

The proposed changes will affect existing holiday home owners, as well as 

those that aspire to holiday home ownership in the Coromandel. In particular 
I believe the rules: 

Will decrease the income I receive from my holiday home – income I 
use to offset expenses such as rates and maintenance.  

Could reduce the value of my property as holiday home ownership 
becomes less desirable in the Coromandel due to the limitations 
imposed on holiday rental.  

Will mean less choice for tourists wishing to stay in the Coromandel, 
resulting in fewer visitors to the region, impacting on Coromandel 
businesses as result.  

Will not change the amenity effects arising from holiday home usage 
on the Coromandel.  

I urge you to reconsider these rules in your Draft Annual Plan for 2013/2014 

and look to implement a system more like that used by Queenstown Lakes 
District Council that provides allowance for holiday houses to better 
distinguish them from true commercial accommodation. 

I seek the following decision from the Thames Coromandel District Council: 

As Principal Relief 

(i) Amend the definition of “Visitor Accommodation” in the Proposed Plan, 

such that the rental of holiday homes is specifically excluded from the 
definition. 

Or, in the alternative, if the principal relief in (i) above is not 
accepted  

(ii) Amend all references to the permitted activity conditions for Visitor 

Accommodation in the various zones throughout the Proposed Plan relating to 
"6 tariff-paid customers on-site at any one time" instead amending this to “12 
tariff-paid customers on-site at any one time”, and delete any condition 

requiring the activity to be undertaken within an existing dwelling, minor unit 
or accessory building. 

And, in relation to both (i) and (ii) above 
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(iii) Any consequential amendments necessary as a result of the amendments 
to grant the relief sought above. 

It difficult to understand your rationale for this amendment. I did not see any 

proof that the consumption of local resources and the amenity effects on 
neighbours are any different with holiday rental holiday homes compared to 
properties used by their owner/family/friends.  

Think about the year round impact (or rather lack of) that generally absent 

holiday home owners have on their communities. They pay the same rates, 
maintain their properties, and spend money in the area and for much of the 
year put no pressure on the local resource.  

Compared to a smallish city the TCDC rates are very high ( typically 30% 

more) . TCDC’s logic for high rates is basically that the rateable base is low 
and therefore the individual contributions are greater. Why then would you 
bring in a policy that lessens the attractiveness of investing in Coromandel 

and negatively impact the rateable properties…..Crazy?? 

I look forward to your response. 

 

Name  Alan Dewar 

Address 39 Western Heights Drive 

Hamilton 
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